
 

 

The Northeast Wisconsin Master Gardeners Board of 

Directors invite you to a summer get-together. 

 
Where:  Rose-Hill Gardens - http://www.rhgardens.com 

472 Rose-Hill Drive, Hobart WI 54155 

 Date:  July 11, 2018 

 Starting Time: 6:00 pm  

 

Take a tour of the gardens, purchase plants at a 20% discount, and 

enjoy time with your fellow Master Gardeners. Beverages will be 

provided and you are asked to bring a finger food treat to share. 

 

If you will attend, please R.S.V.P. to james.radey@co.brown.wi.us by 

July 9. 
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